
Brampton Sports Hall of Fame Building Sub-Committee Meeting 
Thursday, June 6, 2024 at 6:30 p.m. 

Flower City Community Campus – Building E 
 
 
Present: Frank Juzenas, Ron Noonan, Ziggy Musial, Teri Bommer 
 
Regrets: Glenn McClelland, Beth Cooper, Glenn McIntyre 
 
Meeting Minutes: 
 

 Purpose of meeting was to update the Building Sub-Committee on the status of 
the new space at Victoria Park. 

 
 Attendees were provided with a project update and anticipated revised timelines. 

 

 The current design was presented to attendees – feedback was positive  
 
 
 
 

 

 


